
M叩10, 2022

Dear Mr. Church and Ms. Hildal:

On Friday Apri1 22, 2022,血e Commissionェe低ived your le仕er and reques土血工postponement

ofyour scheduled hearing set for Wednesday Apri1 27, 2022. You asked the Commission to posqJOne

血e hearing in order to have an oppo血nity to present your case fairly and in the mamer you had

PrePared to present the facts ofthe case.

On Monday Apri1 25, 2022, the Commission cance11ed the Apri1 27 meeting due to

inconsistent notice requlrement issues.

The Commission has rescheduled the hearing on your Motion for Reconsideration for May 19,

2022 to be held at血e University ofHawai`i - Hilo campus. An agenda wi血the particulars will be

gomg Out this week・ We believe this three-Week pause should provide you with anple time to prepare

your case. As to the questions and issues raised in your request for postponement and earlier Motion
to Reconsider; yOu are宜ee to raise and address them before the Commission at the hearing.

Sincerely,

Daniel E. Orodenker

Executive O触cer
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